WELCOME PARENTS!

Please let your son or daughter give you a guided tour of

our physics/geology/mathematics website. Also, you'll find below

some warnings regarding the INTERNET

for concerned parents.

At this website, students will find their homework assignments, practice tests, notes, lab worksheets, additional sources of help and information, and internet "links" to

other math/science websites.

While the “Internet” can open up a world of educational

possibilities, parents need to be aware of some dangers too. Although

all links from this site are educational, once your child is on the

computer, he or she may decide to visit other websites which may be

objectionable to you. Beyond that there are websites with activities and/or

life views which may not be acceptable to your family. Advertising is

rampant throughout the internet. Credit card billing is another

feature which can lead to trouble. Computer viruses (including Trojans and spyware) are problematic. Electronic mail (email) and instant messaging and chat rooms can 

allow someone correspondence with your child without your supervision. 

If your son or daughter seems tired from ‘late nights’ he or she 

may have been on the computer and/or playing video games. A number of 

students will also get ‘hooked’ into role-playing games. School work 

will definitely suffer. 

